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Nicola Gunn

From: Carol <carroll.ansbro@gmail.com>
Sent: 10 April 2020 10:47
To: planning
Subject: Application No 3/2020/0246  vehicular access etc Banks Cottage

Categories: Yellow Category

EXTERNAL - This email originated from outside of Ribble Valley Borough Council . Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 
FAO  Laura Eastwood 
 
Thornley with Wheatley Parish Council has considered this planning application and no objections have been raised. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Carol Ansbro 
Clerk to Parish Council 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 
 
 
 


